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13 March 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

YEAR 12 RESIDENTIAL AT TY’N-Y-FELIN – WEDNESDAY 21ST MAY TO FRIDAY 23RD MAY 2025 
 
This year we are excited to offer Year 12 students the opportunity to take part in a residential trip designed to develop 
their leadership and resilience skills in a fun and supportive environment. This experience will not only help students 
to build their confidence and independence but will also seek opportunities to strengthen friendships as they prepare 
for the challenges of Year 13. Through a range of team-building activities and outdoor adventures, students will gain 
valuable skills that will support their personal and academic growth. We highly encourage students to consider taking 
advantage of this rewarding experience. 
 
The residential trip will take place at Ty’n-y-Felin, a centre based on Anglesey, North Wales. This very special visit will 
be over three days and involve in a wide range of activities including a trip to our beach Silver Bay for some team 
games, coasteering, crabbing at the creek and completing a hike. There will also be indoor activities and a movie and 
games evening. The cost of the visit, including the transport, accommodation, all meals and outdoor activities will 
be £260. The students will sleep in single-sex dormitories and will need to bring their own sleeping bag. 
 
Due to available accommodation, please note the trip is limited to 66 students who will be randomly selected from a 
draw. A further 10 students will be drawn to be placed on a waiting list. To enter the draw, parents must register their 
child’s interest by clicking here no later than Thursday 20th March. Students selected from the random draw will be 
contacted directly to secure their place by paying a £60 deposit on ParentPay by Monday 24th March. After this date 
the place will be reallocated to another child on the waiting list. The remaining payment of £200 will need to be paid 
by 1st May 2025. Please note if the full payment is not received by this time, the allocated place will be withdrawn and 
offered to another child on the waiting list.  

  
A coach will leave Lymm High School at 9:30am on Wednesday 21st May and return to school on Friday 23rd May at 
3:00pm, in time for the school buses.   
 
The students will be based solely at ‘Tynny’ and should require no further money for the trip, aside from a small 
amount of pocket money for confectionery or souvenirs.  
 
Students eligible for bursary, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Hughes lhughes@lymmhigh.org.uk to discuss 
payment/support should it be required regarding the trip cost. We are very keen that no child misses out for financial 
reasons, and we do have a fund to support families where needed. 
 
We are looking forward to spending some time with the students and we believe the trip gives them the opportunity 
to build their leadership and resilience skills, whilst also forging new friendships to support them as they prepare to 
go into Year 13.  

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=pKAWUGLG4UeBIshlv3a2a9rlebjfkklLmToD0QFYvl1UOU9QM0ZUSEdNUTFTVjVIRkYxWlc2WE9LNi4u
mailto:lhughes@lymmhigh.org.uk


 

 

 

   

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me in the first instance. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
  

J MULLIN (Mr) 

Assistant Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

 


